
 
 
 
 
 
 

Flato Developments is Supporting Transforming Stevenson! 
 

New Tecumseth, Ontario – Wednesday, April 19, 2017  
 
Flato Developments Inc. may be a newer name to our community but they are no stranger to 
community support. President of Flato, Shakir Rehmatullah, believes strongly in their vision to be not a 
home builder, but a community builder. This is demonstrated in the many philanthropic commitments 
and long-term relationships Flato Developments has made within the communities where they build.  
Flato Developments Inc.  has pledged  $50,000 towards the Transforming Stevenson Campaign at the 
Hospital Foundation’s campaign launch today, with a future commitment to be announced towards the 
hospital redevelopment project. 
 
"At Flato Developments, we always believe in supporting communities where we live and build. We 
truly feel honoured to be part of the redevelopment of the Stevenson Memorial Hospital, as we 
understand that Hospitals are an essential part of our lives. At times we don't realize how much we need 
them until a family member or friend is in need of hospital facilities. We're thrilled to provide support to 
the hospital and we look forward to the redevelopment project!" says Shakir Rehmatullah, President of 
Flato Developments Inc.  
 
The Transforming Stevenson Campaign is the hospital’s first step to raising the funds needed to 

introduce new innovative technologies and critical equipment that is vital to the success of the future 

redeveloped hospital. The 8 million dollar campaign has three major areas of investment; including the 

implementation of SHINE – One Patient, One Record (Shared Health Information Network Exchange), 

annual critical equipment needs, and redevelopment planning costs. 

 

“We thank Flato Developments Inc.  and Mr. Rehmatullah for this very generous contribution today. This 
pledge will go a long way towards helping us to reach our campaign goal”, Tanya Wall, Stevenson 
Memorial Hospital Foundation. 
 
For more information about how you can help us to raise $8 million for the Transforming Campaign, please 
visit the Foundation’s new website www.transformingstevenson.ca.  
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For more information:  
Tanya Wall  
Executive Director  
Stevenson Memorial Hospital Foundation 
twall@smhosp.on.ca 
705-435-6281 Ext. 3209 
 
For more information about Stevenson Memorial Hospital and detailed updated about the redevelopment process 
visit: www.stevensonhospital.ca 
 
The Stevenson Memorial Hospital Foundation is dedicated to raising funds in support of Stevenson Memorial 
Hospital, consistent with donor interests and enabling the Hospital to deliver excellent health care to our 
community. 

http://www.transformingstevenson.ca/
http://www.stevensonhospital.ca/

